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I take care of a 92 year old woman who is of very sound mind, but is not very mobile. 

She would have an extremely hard time waiting in line to vote, even in a wheelchair. 

In addition she would have to go through the process of getting an ID card. Vote by 

mail has been a boon to her and she really appreciates that she can do so from the 

comfort of her home. I have lived her for 40 years and never saw any reported 

instance of voter fraud using our vote by mail system. It is a secure voting system. 

 

Do the people behind this piece of legislation think that her voice is negligible, or not 

wanted? In our democracy we have agreed that everyone has the right to be heard 

no matter which side of the issue one stands on. Please keep our vote by mail 

system intact for the sake of everyone, but particularly for those who would be 

encumbered by the restrictions this bill would impose. 


